
 

Community Information Bulletin 
2024-2025 Public Budget Information Webcast - April 24 

April 9, 2024 
 
The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) invites all stakeholders, staff, 
parents/guardians and other community members to attend the Public Budget Information Webcast on 
April 24, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Link to Public Budget Information Webcast 
 
The live session will be recorded and made available on the 2024-2025 Budget webpage. 
 
Stakeholders can also contact their local area trustee directly or send an email to the DPCDSB to provide 
input to consider in the development of the 2024-2025 budget. Submit input to: 
communications@dpcdsb.org. 
 
For more information about the 2024-2025 Budget development process, visit the 2024-2025 Budget 
webpage. 
 
 


